


Prom dinner packets are now available 

in the front office, Mrs.Gilmour's room 

or in your email.  Ticket sales will be 

tomorrow-Thursday.  This is for 

students to purchase dinner tickets 

ONLY. General prom packets and 

tickets will be available after spring 

break. 



Women’s Soccer Information meeting is 

scheduled for Thursday at 4pm in the 

Study Hall Room.  Students should be 

prepared to provide parents and players 

addresses, emails and cell phone numbers.  

Also be able to provide basic information 

about your soccer team, position played, 

club, coach and uniform sizes.



Congratulations to your 2020 Prom Court. Your 

Prince candidates are Tyler Brotherton, Pete 

Ralles, Troy Shumate and JJ Stenger.  Your 

princess candidates are Paige Carpenter, Kyra 

Hall, Alice Nolfi, and Jessie Stenger.  Your King 

candidates are Clayton Deitsch, Jackson 

Ketcham, Joey Q. Geisen and Nate Stevens.  

Your Queen candidates are Emilee Wedding, 

Aaliyah Sansone, Jocelyn Hylton and Alica

Rosemeyer



The Fishing Club will have a 

meeting Thursday after 

school in Mrs. Gilmour's 

room. There will be a guest 

speaker. All members are 

encouraged to attend.



Congratulations to all of the FCCLA Members who 

competed this weekend at the Indiana FCCLA 

Conference.  The Chapter received the Largest HS 

Chapter in the State Award and the prestigious Gold 

Honor Chapter Award.

Also the students received 21 Gold Medals, 14 Silver 

Medals and 6 Bronze Medals and 31 students qualified 

and 2 are alternates for the National Competition this 

summer.  In addition, students received 3 gold medals, 5 

silver medals and 1 participation award in State Projects.

Congratulations to all of the members on their successes 

this weekend!



The drama club will present 

the musical Newsies Friday 

and Saturday night at 7:00, 

Sunday at 3:00p.  Tickets 

are $10.00 for adults and 

$8.00 for students.



Congratulations to jazz band 

for their outstanding 

performance at the ISSMA 

Jazz Festival Saturday.  The 

students received a Superior 

rating.  Fantastic job!


